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Safety first | Wolf Howl ice fishing derby is cancelled! 

COVID-19 & CONDITION OF ICE NOT RELIABLE 
 

 Most likely this doesn’t come as a surprise. The Wolf Howl, the annual ice 

fishing derby on Wolfe Lake is cancelled.  The organizers of the Westport 

Area Outdoor Association made a right desicion that the 2021 version of the 

Wol Howl is not being held due to potential risk of spreading COVID-19 as 

well as unsafe ice conditions resulting from the unusually mild winter.  
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